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I have hiked and mountain biked the entire Mountain Division Trail multiple times. It 
is a great experience with beautiful scenery, wild animals, and historic railroad 
infrastructure all within a relatively short distance from Portland. This corridor really 
deserves to be preserved so that we can continue to enjoy it for years to come. I will 
be biking the trail again in May and hope to see you there!


